
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From the left: Sara Baldwin, Fairfax County Park Authority  Deputy Director/COO, Mary Keeser, President Friends of 
Lake Accotink Park and Josh Smith, Fairfax County Park Authority  Lake Accotink Park Manager 
 
 

On Tuesday, May 28, 2019, Sara Baldwin, Fairfax County Park Authority  Deputy Director/COO, 
Josh Smith, Fairfax County Park Authority  Lake Accotink Park Manager,  and Mary Keeser, 
President Friends of Lake Accotink Park – FLAP,  signed a Memorandum of Understanding-MOU 
to document the working relationship between the two organizations.   
 
The MOU had been underway for several years and was the result of many FLAP Board and FCPA 
discussion, meetings and compromises.  This agreement outlines the roles, responsibilities and 
foundation for working together on projects and events impacting Lake Accotink Park.  We are all 
very pleased with the results of the extensive planning meetings, look forward to working together 
to support Lake Accothink Park and our FLAP missions.  The Park Authority appreciates all the 
time and energy given by the FLAP members and leadership and looks forward to continuing to 
work together for many years to come to support projects and events at Lake Accotink Park. 
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